
 

 

[OFFICIAL] 

7 April 2025 

ANGLO AMERICAN CONTRACTS EXTENDED AND OPERATIONAL UPDATE 

 

Mastermyne Group Limited (ASX:MYE) (“Mastermyne” or “the Company”) is pleased to advise that it 

has agreed a 6 month extension of its contracts with Anglo American Steelmaking Coal in relation to 

the Company’s specialist contracting services at its underground operations.  

The extension is expected to generate revenues for Mastermyne in the range of $25 - $30 million.  

The above contracts are separate to the current 5-year contract with Anglo American for fault 

consolidation products and services effective until 30 June 2029 (previously announced on 30 July 

2024). 

Jeff Whiteman, CEO & Managing Director of Mastermyne noted “These contract extensions continue 

Mastermyne’s valued long-term relationship with Anglo American SMC in support of their 

underground mines in Central Queensland, where we have been providing services continuously for 

greater than 20 years.” 

Mastermyne also notes Anglo American has temporarily suspended underground operations at its 

Moranbah North Mine following an incident on 31 March 2025. Currently, only essential services are 

being conducted on site. Further updates will be provided once more information is available. 

 

Approved for distribution by the Board of Directors of Mastermyne Group Limited.  

Andrew Ritter, Company Secretary 

Further information:  

Jeff Whiteman, Managing Director & CEO – 07 4963 0400 

Matt Ruhl, CFO – 07 4963 0400 

 

 


